L
MAUT APBL

McGill Association of University Teachers
Association des Professeur(e)s et Bibliothécaires de McGill

MAUT and the McGill Faculty Club invite all
MAUT Members and their families to

WINTER BRUNCH

Sunday, January 27, 2019

11amto 2 pm
McGill Faculty Club - 3450 McTavish

(Brunch served up until 1 pm)

Entertainment for the children

RSVP: membership.maut@mcgill.ca by January 18
Please indicate the number of adults and children

We look forward to.seeing you / Nous avons hate de'vous voir
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